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17 September 2019 

NOTICE OF RESIGNATION 

General Manager Corporate Services John Pagani has given notice of resignation and will leave the 
company on 13 December 2019. 

CEO Andrew Jefferies thanked John for his contribution to the company. 

“He has given considerable service and we wish him well,” Andrew Jefferies said. 


